
MOUNT AIRY-SURRY COUNTY AIRPORT AUTHORITY MINUTES

A meeting of the Mount Airy-Surry County Airport Commission was
held on February 17, 1969 at the airport with Raymond A. Smith,

John McKenzie, and Howard 0. Woltz, Jr. being present. Dave

McGavock reported on the status on Mount Airy aviation. He

reported that the hangar doors had been installed on the 80f x 80f

storage hangar. He reported that the doors on the T-hangar

still do not function properly.

The commission approved paying Crawford Door Company $4055.65

as payment in full, and that Varco be paid $2500.00. This would

leave a balance due in the amount of $1036.00. Howard 0. Woltz, Jr
was instructed to write Varco informing them that the balance due

would be held until the doors on the T-hangar are made satisfactory,
The commission approved a final payment to E. R. Short & Sons in

the amount of $14,642.38 upon receipt from E. R. Short & Sons of
their pledge to the airport commission in the amount of $1000.00.

Howard 0. Woltz, Jr. was instructed to arrange a loan with North

western Bank in the amount of $13,000.00 to cover these payments.

Raymond A. Smith reported that the final payment to be received

from the FAA should be in the amount of $16,264.97, and that the
$13,000.00 loan can be repaid upon receipt of this payment.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectively submitted,

Approved

Howard 0. Woltz, Jr., Secretary

y * Ghairman
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MOUNT AIRY - SURRY COUNTY AIRPORT

COMMISSION

A meeting of the Mount Airy - Surry County Airport Commission

was held at 8:00 P.M. Monday, May 5, 1969, at the office of Dixie

Exposaic, Inc. with Floyd Pike, Chairman, presiding, and with R. A.

Smith, Howard O. Woltz, Jr. , John Banner, Jr. , Sandy McGavock and

Dave McGavock attending.

Finances were reviewed by R. A. Smith and the remaining un-

collected pledges were assigned to members of the Commission for one

final effort at collection.

Mount Airy Aviation Company presented bills they had paid

totaling $444. 14 for ramp sealer, barn door rail and weekly bills.

It was agreed that these were proper expenses of the Commission and

reimbursement was authorized unanimously.

The Commissioners approved payment to Holcomb Hardware in

the amount of $195.96 for shrubbery upon Bill Holcomb's guarantee to

replace any shrubs that die before becoming established.

The Commissioners approved the bill of Pike Electric Company

in the amount of $3,453.21 for payment - said bill being for installation

of wiring in the hangar buildings and some replacement of runway

lighting.



Purchase of a 5-gallon per hour water cooler for the office was

approved.

It was agreed that the formal dedication of the Airport would be

scheduled for Sunday, June 1st at 3:00 P.M. R. A. Smith was appointed

to coordinate and plan the dedication.

The progress of Mount Airy Aviation was reviewed and the

Commissioners expressed approval of the progress being made.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Secretary S '

Approved^
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